
 National Convention

10 Years at Paris Centre 

The weekend of Pentecost, our
National Convention was held
in Arras with over 600 in
attendance.  There was a great
anointing upon these meetings
and upward of 15 people were
filled with the Holy Ghost.  

Paris Centre Church
celebrated it's 10th

anniversary in April. We
took a moment to honor

our past and we declared
revival in Paris with great
anticipation for the future.

Focus on France
Paul & Darla Brochu

 William began attending service with his family when he was
just a boy. He resurfaced after obtaining his driver’s license and

became active both at church and with the youth there. He
received the Holy Ghost and was baptized by Pastor Mike Long

on Pentecost Sunday 2022. We are so proud and grateful for
what God is doing in this young man’s life.

A very special baptism in Châtellerault

After a 6-month deputation in North
America, we returned to France in
February, fully funded for the next 4
years. This is thanks to our many
Partners & Friends, to the many
Wonderful Churches we visited and
to the generosity of “I AM GLOBAL.”
Thank you all for sending us back to
the field in record time.

We Are Back!!!!
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